

August 2, 2018

D Ezzard Miller Hon. Leader of the Opposition #5 Windward Centre George Town Grand Cayman

Dear Mr. Miller,

Thank you for your memorandum of July 27, 2018.

In my letter to the editors, it was made clear that it would be inappropriate and unfair to everyone involved including Governor Choudhury to comment on the nature of the allegations and the investigation in general. That position has not changed.

It is important that the investigation is allowed to conclude in a manner that preserves and respects the rights of all involved.

Given that you copied your letter to the media, I believe it is only fair that I do the same.

Frank Manderson
Acting Governor

unis Sincerely 1